
 

Our Topic is ‘People Who Help Us’ 

During this half term we will be learning:  

Maths 
We will learn to count to 20 
using concrete objects. We 
will use counters. We will 
also count forwards and 
backwards using a number 
line.   
We will learn how add 2 
numbers together, using a 
number line, then we will 
learn to takeaway using a 
number line too.  
We will explore numerical 
patterns, for example 
doubling and halving.  
We will continue to explore 
both 2D and 3D shape.  
We will learn to measure 
volume and capacity.   

Phonics  
We will continue to recap 
Phase 2 phonics letters and 
sounds as a starter during 
each Phonics lesson.  
 
We will be continue to learn 
Phase 3 Phonics letters and 
sounds, with a particular 
focus upon the vowel 
sounds.  
 
We will learn to segment 
and blend words, for 
example g oa t, and sh ee p.   
 
Every child will have a 
Phonics book to read at 
school and at home. They 
also have a Bug Club Login.  
 

Literacy 
We will be reading the 
stories Gigantasaurus, 
Supertato and The Gruffalo.  
We will learn new 
vocabulary and retell these 
stories. 
 
Using our Phonics 
knowledge, we will write in 
full sentences using capital 
letters, finger spaces and 
full stops.  
We will then read our work 
to check our spelling and 
our letter formation.   

Foundations of Science 
 
We will learn about food 
and healthy eating, We will 
explore what makes a 
healthy diet and explore 
how we can exercise to stay 
healthy and strong. We will 
design a healthy meal and 
discuss our favourite foods 
too.  
 

 

 
 

 

Foundations of History 
 
We will be learning about 
our living history, We will 
explore memories we have 
and recount these to our 
friends. Please send a photo 
of a special memory your 
child has via Seesaw and we 
will share these with our 
class.  



Foundations of Physical 
Education 
 
We will be learning key skills in 
preparation for our Sport’s Day 
in the Summer Term. We will 
learn to throw and catch, 
balance an ‘egg’ on a spoon, 
run, skip and complete a 
simple obstacle course.  

Our Topic this halt term is 
People Who Help Us. We 
are excited to learn about 
different people who work 
in roles to help us in our 
community. We are also 
very excited to have a visit 
from a local Doctor and local 
firefighters in a fire engine.   

Foundations of Art  
 

We will be learning to 
weave a range of mediums. 
We will use a weaving pallet 
and weave different pieces 
of material and felt in and 
out of the pallet. Then, we 
will use our create skills to 
create a piece of artwork 
using our weaving skills.  

 

Thank you for all of your continued support. Please continue to read with your child on a 

regular basis.    


